DRUMMOND PRIMARY SCHOOL

9 Lauriston Road, Drummond, Vic. 3461 - ph; 5423 9152 - fax; 5423 9363 - email; drummond.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

SEWSLETTER SO. 32 - Thursday 14/11/2013

CALENDAR

NOVEMBER

Thur 14th: Gr6 to Daylesford Secondary College for "Train of Thoughts" Performance

Mon 18th: Gymnastic Workshop -School Council Meeting

Wed 20th: Pupil Free Day – Anaphylaxis Training

Thur 21st: Prep Transition Session 2

Tues 26th: Gr 5-6 Preparation for Puberty Session 1 Wed 27th: Gr 5-6 Preparation for Puberty Session 2

Fri 29th: Prep Transition Session 3

DECEMBER

Wed 4th: Drummond School Concert Fri 6th: Pupil Free Day Maths MAV Conference

Tues 10th: Gr 6 Dinner Meeting @ DPS – Last Before the Event

Tues 10th: Year 7 Orientation Day

Thur 12th: Gr 5-6 Presentation Evening

Mon 16th: Grade 6 Dinner @ DPS Gym

Thur 19th: Students finish Term 4 @ 3.30pm Finish

PUPIL FREE DAYS:

Wed 20th Nov: Pupil Free Day

Fri 6th Dec: Maths (MAV) Conference

TERM DATES 2013

TERM 4 7th Oct – 20 Dec

Please make sure that the children wear appropriate clothing and that long hair is tied back.

Parent helpers are welcome. If you can assist with next Monday's workshop, it shall take place from 11.30am until 1.00pm. please let Dianne or Meg know if you can help.



Hand Stands

Reminder

A reminder that next Wednesday 20th is a Pupil Free Day. Our staff are involved in Anaphylaxis training and planning for 2014.

Gymnastics Program

This Wednesday and next Monday – November 18th, we are participating in two gymnastic workshops. The children are aiming to improve their skills for our end of year concert.



Walk the Wall

Adventure Playspace

Work continues on our adventure play space, to the delight of our children. Mark and Natalie have now created the beginnings of the children's fairy garden. Come and take a look at the progress.



The Stone Circle



Mustard, Sunflower & Maize are growing rapidly in our "Crop Circle"



The "Dunes" are well loved



Our Beans & Pea T-Pees are a definite favourite



Anouk loves the flowers in The Fairy Garden

Christmas Gifts

Each year our schools have presented Daylesford Family Services with Christmas gifts that they distribute to local families in need.

It is that time of year again and we would like each student, where possible, to bring a gold coin to give to their <u>teacher</u>. Could all coins please be given to your teacher by <u>Friday 29th November.</u>

Gifts will then be purchased and these will be given to Family Services at Daylesford PS assembly on Tuesday 10th December.

Trudi Blick